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May 17, 2023 
 
 
 
TO:  All Prospective Bidders 
 
FROM: Carla Wint, Procurement Advisor 
 
SUBJECT: ADDENDUM NO. 1 

PWC2223046 – ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR NCDOT 
RELOCATION PROJECTS. 

 
1. The Specifications and Request for Qualifications documents are hereby modified or 
clarified per the attached documents. 
 
 
2. The foregoing changes or clarifications shall be incorporated in the original Request for 
Qualification Documents and a signed copy of this Addendum No. 1 shall accompany the bid to 
acknowledge the bidder’s receipt and familiarity with the changes and/or clarifications. 
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MARION J NOLAND, INTERIM CEO/GENERAL MANAGER 
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QUESTIONS AND RESPONSES FOR: 
PWC2223046 

            ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR NCDOT RELOCATION PROJECTS  
 

Q1. Are there any PWC systems that Booth would be responsible for updating, such as 
staking software and GIS systems? 

Ans 1: No 
 

Q2. In reference to the FPWC proposal for NCDOT Relocation projects, is the intent to 
hire a firm who can only perform electrical engineering / infrastructure improvements 
and perform engineering services for relocation of water and sanitary facilities that will 
be impacted by NCDOT projects?    

Ans 2: No 
Q3. Will the selected firm only perform electrical design and construction inspection of 
FPWC electrical infrastructure and collaborations / coordination with water and sewer 
infrastructure designer and other utility owners? Assuming water and sanitary design 
will be performed by others and not by the selected firm? 

 
Ans 3: No 


